

IndianaStateUSBC.org

March 2023

Credentials being sent...

Please be sure to have your local association credentials submitted as soon as possible. Information on the Indiana State USBC Annual Weekend will be available by April 14 or earlier and your credentials are requested to be returned by June 1.

It is important that your local association and its bowlers are represented and you have to opportunity to have input on the business that will effect all of Indiana local associations. Every Indiana Local Association is allowed three delegates.

Board Applications Available

The Indiana State USBC is accepting **Board Applications** for the up-coming Annual Meeting Elections. Per the Indiana State USBC Bylaws, the positions that will be slated are:

- President (1-Year Term maximum of 2 terms)
- 1 Vice President (1-Year Term maximum of 2 terms)
- 2 Vice President (1-Year Term maximum of 2 terms)
- 3 Vice President (1-Year Term maximum of 2 terms)
- **District Director 1** (3-Year Term)
- District Director 3 (3-Year Term)
- **District Director 6** (3-Year Term)
- South East Regional Director (3-Year Term)

This is your opportunity to join the Great Indiana State USBC Team! If you are interested in any of the four director positions up for election, please complete an application and return it to the Nominating Committee by the May 1 deadline!

Elections will be conducted at the Annual Meeting on June 25 at Wyndham Indianapolis West, 2544 Executive Drive, Indianapolis. Any questions may be directed to Nominating Committee Chair Paul Sutton, IS USBC President Bill Kendall or IS USBC Association Manager Brian Nunning.

Paul Sutton, Nominating Chairman

1207 S State Road 3 Rushville, IN 46173 765-561-0090

NominatingCommittee@IndianaStateUSBC.org

2023 Hall of Fame Inductees Announced

The 2023 Hall of Fame inductees are--

Lynda Isaacs, Wayne County USBC

Bob Kammer, Jr., Gr Calumet Area USBC

Trent Marner, City of Firsts USBC

Mary Utley, Gr Evansville USBC

Martha Vazquez-Boezeman, Quad County USBC

Congratulations to our Hall of Fame Inductees!

Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony will be conducted during Annual Meeting weekend on Saturday evening, June 24 at Wyndham Indianapolis West, 2544 Executive Drive, Indianapolis.

Please try to join us for this prestigious event and welcome the new Hall of Fame inductees.

RFP (Request For Proposal)

The RFP for the 2024-25 Season Tournaments is on the state website, IndianaStateUSBC.org. Requirements for each tournament will be available in the RFP packet. The Indiana State Championship Tournaments included in the one RFP packet are:

- 2024 IS USBC Mixed Championship
- 2025 IS USBC Youth Championship
- 2025 IS USBC Women's Championship
- 2025 IS USBC Seniors Championship
- 2025 IS USBC Open Championship
- 2024 Indiana State Pepsi Championship
- 2025 Indiana State Pepsi Championship

Bill Kendall, Sr., President Bill.Kendall@IndianaStateUSBC.org 765-610-9354 Brian Nunning, Association Manager Brian.Nunning@IndianaStateUSBC.org 812-629-0352

Mission Statement

Promote the Sport of Bowling by Providing Programs, Events and Services to the USBC Associations and USBC members in the State of Indiana.

Indiana State USBC Vision Statement

The vision of the Indiana State USBC is to provide Leadership Opportunities and Quality Services that will enhance Bowling Experiences, Stimulate Growth and prepare its members for the Future of the Sport.